
TAX DEDUCTIONS WITH IRS SECTION 179
All businesses want to save money but many do not think about 
Section 179 when looking to purchase equipment, vehicles, and 
software. Section 179 of the IRS tax code allows businesses to deduct 
the full purchase price of qualifying equipment and/or software 
purchased or financed during the tax year. Most business owners 
would really prefer to write off the entire equipment purchase price 
for the year they buy it. If a business could write off the entire 
amount, they might add more equipment this year instead of waiting 
for the next few years. That’s the whole purpose behind Section 179, 
to motivate the American economy and your business to move in a 
positive direction.

All businesses that purchase, finance, and/or lease new or used business equipment during the tax year 
should qualify for the Section 179 Deduction. That means that if you buy or lease a piece of qualifying 
equipment, you can deduct the FULL 
PURCHASE PRICE from your gross 
income. Additional tax provisions 
include Bonus Depreciation (can vary 
from year to year). When applying 
these provisions, Section 179 is 
generally taken first, followed by 
Bonus Depreciation.

The Section 179 Deduction has a real 
impact on your equipment costs and 
with an Equipment Lease or Equipment 
Finance Agreement might be the most 
profitable decision you make this year.

The TheraLight is an eligible expense that meets the qualification requirements for Section 179

Disclaimer: TheraLights does not provide tax, legal or accounting advice. This material has been prepared for informational purposes only, and is not intended to provide, and should not 
be relied on for, tax, legal or accounting advice. You should consult your own tax, legal and accounting advisors before engaging in any financial decision or transaction.
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